
Kristen Kapelanski <kapelanskik@rochesterhills.org>

Regarding The Priya Living Proposal

2 messages

Paul Center <center.paul@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 1:58 PM
To: kapelanskik@rochesterhills.org

Hello Kristen,
My name is Paul Center. My wife Carmel and I are Rochester Hills residents, and we live on South Blvd. just east of
Adams. We enjoy the peaceful nature and wildlife of the adjacent lot, so we were sad to learn that the land may soon be
developed.
We attended the city council meeting virtually and I asked if the company could contact me directly regarding the project.
Logan Bailey-Perkins reached out and two weeks ago we had a Skype call with him and a few members of his team.
They showed us what considerations have been made for our privacy and satisfaction, listened to our perspective
regarding some concerns, and answered our questions. Logan requested that I contact you as well, which is how I have
your contact info.
For what it's worth, if the development of the adjacent lot is inevitable, Carmel and I think Priya Living's proposal is quite
nice. 

Thank you for your time,
-Paul
248-298-6345

Kristen Kapelanski <kapelanskik@rochesterhills.org> Wed, Sep 15, 2021 at 8:51 AM
To: Paul Center <center.paul@gmail.com>
Cc: Jennifer MacDonald <macdonaldj@rochesterhills.org>

Thanks Paul. I'll be sure to include this in the Planning Commission's packet.

Kristen Kapelanski, AICP
Planning Manager
Planning and Economic Development

p. 248.841.2572 direct     
p. 248.656.4660 department
kapelanskik@rochesterhills.org
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